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Thursday 29th February 2024

Nursery Parent Event: Open Hour on Friday 8th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are so excited to announce that the Nursery Team have organised a parent event “Open Hour” and would love to
invite you to join them in the classroom and engage with your child during a busy learning session.

This session is designed for parents and carers to see how their children are learning and engaging in activities within the
classroom environment.

Please note that the morning session will run from 10:30 till 11:30 and the afternoon session will run from 14:30 till
15:30.
Please do not hesitate to contact the school office should you have any questions. We look forward to meeting you.

With kind regards,

The Nursery Team



